
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

July 29, 2020 5:06 pm 

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  

 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
 

● A huge thank you to Summer, a United Way Volunteer for the incredible 
personal cards and little gifts you did to brighten our residents and staff's day. We 
saved the new little stuffed animals for our Sharing God’s Love and Life 
Enrichment team to share for anyone having a really bad day, which as you can 
imagine is helping us turn them around!  
 

 
  
 

Campus Updates 
 

● As we alluded to last week, we are planning on restarting the Terrace reopening 
plan! The great news is because we were able to keep COVID-19 from spreading 
further and have kept it out for the recommended time frame we are beginning 
with the previously rolled out services effective August 4th. We will ensure all 



 

disinfecting protocols are in place for this restart. This new Phase II of re-opening 
in Independent Living includes the following: 

○ Our Massage Therapist 
○ Our Beauty Parlor 
○ The exercise rooms 
○ Resident outside visits 
○ Residents no longer will need to self-isolate for 14 days after leaving 

campus 
■ However; residents will still need to self-isolate for 14 days after 

hospital visits only (note this no longer includes doctor office visits). 
  
 As always, if anyone has any questions please do not hesitate to let us know! 
  

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 

● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 

 


